GOVERNMENT OF PUDUCHERRY

PORT DEPARTMENT

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI)

NAME OF THE PROPOSAL: Conceptualise, Commission and Operate a
short distance ferry service across Ariyankuppam river mouth, Puducherry

Expression of Interest (EOI) is invited by Port Department,
Puducherry from eligible and reputed firms/Companies/JVs involved in
Maritime Engineering Services & operation of barges/pontoons/ferries etc.
across water bodies to CONCEPTUALISE, COMMISSION and OPERATE a
short distance ferry service. The Ferry Service is meant for transport of
passengers (tourist and civilians), LMVs, light cargo vehicles etc. across
the Ariyankuppam river mouth between the North End near Pondy Marina,
Dubraypet (at northern groyne) and the South End near Ruby Beach,
Veerampattinam (at southern groyne) at zero cost to the exchequer of

the State Government.

Terms of Reference / Request for Proposal will be issued to all the

firms/Companies/JVs who apply. Last date for submission of EOI is

Cg)g/gcﬁe Engineer

07.08.2020.
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